
 
 
 

October 2, 2017 
 
Subject:  THIS TV Closed-Captioning Compliance Certification 
 
This will certify that during the Third Quarter of 2017, all programs on THIS TV 
were closed-captioned to the extent required under the FCC’s closed-captioning 
rules, except as noted below. 
 

On July 1, 2017, during the 7:00-7:30a (ET) airing of Robocop: 
Alpha Commando, from 7:00 to 7:09a the embedded captioning 
was omitted due to a technical error with the live program feed. 

 
On July 2, 2017, during the 7:00-7:30a (ET) airing of Robocop: 
Alpha Commando, from 7:00 to 7:01a the embedded captioning 
was omitted due to a technical error with the live program feed. 
 
On July 2, 2017, during the 7:30-8:00a (ET) airing of Super 4, 
from 7:57-7:59a the embedded captioning was omitted due to a 
technical error with the live program feed. 
 
On July 2, 2017, during the 8:30-9:00a (ET) airing of Scary Larry, 
from 8:30-8:43a the embedded captioning was omitted due to a 
technical error with the live program feed. 
 
On July 2, 2017, during the 9:30-10:00a (ET) airing of Pac-Man, 
from 9:30-9:35a the embedded captioning was omitted due to a 
technical error with the live program feed. 
 
On July 12, 2017, during the 8:00-8:30a (ET) airing of Rocket 
Monkeys, from 8:00-8:05a the embedded captioning was garbled 
due to a technical error with the live program feed. 

 
THIS TV will continue to monitor the captioning process and associated 
equipment to help ensure these omissions do not occur in the future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tom Boyd 
Programming Manager 


